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Dear Parents and Carers,
Y6 ALTON TOWERS VISIT

We are delighted to offer our Y6 children a fantastic day trip to Alton Towers on Tuesday 18" June 2019. The children were given the
opportunity to vote for a variety of outings and activities; Alton Towers was the most popular choice.

The cost of the trip will be £21.00 per child including entrance to the park and coach travel. Payment should be made using our online
payment system, ParentPay. (If you need an activation code to set up your account, please contact the school office). Payment must be
made by Friday 3" May 2019 to enable your child to attend.

The coach will be arriving at school at 8.15am, so we ask that the children are in the Junior Hall for registration at 7.45am, arriving via the
main front entrance. The coach will be collecting us from the park at 5.00pm. We will be returning to school at approximately 6.45pm,
depending on traffic and all children must be collected by an adult.

We ask that the children bring the following items:

. Appropriate and comfortable clothing and footwear eg leggings, tracksuit, trainers, jumper, waterproof jacket
(if necessary)
. Packed lunch, including a plastic bottle of water (in a named carrier bag or small rucksack, children will be
responsible for carrying these)
. Please ensure children are wearing sunscreen
. Money is not required for the trip and we advise that all valuables are left at home. Mobile phones, cameras and electronics are

not permitted and will be confiscated if found.

If your child suffers from travel sickness or requires any other medication, please speak to your child’s class teacher beforehand to make
arrangements. Asthmatic children must have their inhaler with them.

We do require some parent helpers on the visit, please indicate below if you are able to help.

If you wish your child to attend this visit, payment must be paid online via Parentpay and permission slip must be returned to school by
Friday 3" May 2019. Please be aware that if payment has not been made by this date your child will be unable to attend due to us having
to pay for tickets in advance. We feel that this will be a wonderful experience for the children as it was chosen by them as a reward for
all their hard work this year.

Kind regards

Y6 Team.
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| give permission for my child to attend Alton Towers on Tuesday 18" June 2019 and have paid £21.00 via Parentpay.
| can / cannot help with this visit (please delete where applicable).

Please note here if your child has any medical conditions or allergies we need to be aware of:



